
         GOVERNANCE REPORT 
 
                                                                                                                                                   December 2012 

 

Coalition of Student Leaders 
Shauna Thornton, Speaker 

The Coalition will be attending our annual President’s Retreat November 16 and 17 in 
Anchorage. We will be training for our upcoming legislative session by reviewing the 
university budget. We will also become further educated on the Strategic Direction 

Initiative (SDI) and discuss strategies for advocating for the university to maximize our message.  

We are putting together a photograph calendar for the legislators and will be sending them out as 
invitations for this year's legislative affairs session in February.  

We are finishing our campus brochures and getting our marketing materials out to the campuses.  We 
will be taking a group photo for the Stay on Track program at our retreat. In addition, we are in the 
process of holding elections for the student regent and Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education 
representative positions.   

The Coalition of Student Leaders president has started a blog and is actively posting information to the 
Coalition of Student Leaders Facebook page. Our student outreach numbers are steadily growing. We 
are spreading the word to students about the coalition page so that they can post achievements and 
news in their areas of study.  

Shauna Thornton has been a member of the KRC Student Union for several years, and a member of the Coalition of Student 
Leaders for the past two years. She successfully led the KRCSU to rally against cuts to the campus budget saving the campus 






